
                                                                                                               

 

October 05, 2021 

 

ADMINISTRATION INFORMATION BULLETIN   

ROAD WORK ON THE BEAVER-SHELLEY ROAD 

OCTOBER 12-21, 2021 
 

LTFN Administration wishes to advise members that Canfor is undertaking road work on 

the Beaver-Shelley Road between Tuesday, October 12 and Thursday, October 21.   

This will impact members using the Beaver-Shelley Road to travel between the City and 

the Southside Subdivision. 

Starting Tuesday, October 12 members should avoid this route as there will be long 

delays as crews upgrade the road surface near the bridge over the Fraser River and 

conduct hole patching near Shelley and the Southside Subdivision. 

Weather depending, crews will try to complete full lift paving of a 1.2-kilometer section 

near Shelley and Southside Oct 18-21 and pave the aprons on either side of the bridge. 

Traffic during this period will be limited to alternating single-lane traffic.  

Again, members are advised to avoid this area during the period between Oct 12-21. 

 

 

Joe Gosnell – Executive Director 

 


